DU PAGE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT 13
BOARD OF EDUCATION
Bloomingdale, lllinois
Regular Meeting  October 23, 2023

FOR ACTION

Subject: Approval of Contract

Attached is the proposed agreement with Blazerworks. In the October 5 edition
of the Thursday Letter, | shared the following information:

“As the District has had to engage in hiring staff through several different contract
agencies, it has made the process more difficult in approving the timesheets of
these employees. The District uses multiple agencies for contractual staff in order
to get the best hourly rate possible. Positions that have been hired in this manner
include special education paraprofessionals and a speech language therapist.
Blazerworks is a company that will improve the efficiency of analyzing the
timesheets of these employees so that District 13 staff can be more engaged in
the service to students and their families. The contract has been reviewed and
edited by Franczek and will be brought to the Board of Education as an action
item for the October 23 regular meeting. Should you have any questions, please
reach out to me at your convenience.”

Since the publication of this information, | have received no questions or
comments about the proposed agreement.

Therefore, it is my recommendation to the Board for approval of the contract with
Blazerworks as presented.

Recommendation: The Board approve the contract with Blazerworks as
presented.



